
 

  

 
October 24, 2018  
 
To: All Potential Respondents 
From:  Julie Janssen, Purchasing Agent 
Subject:  RFI0319005018 Fleet Management System
 

Addendum Two 
 

Please amend the subject RFI to include answers to the following timely received questions:   
 
Q1. I was wondering who currently provides the state with its Fleet Management System? Is this 

handled through a contract? Would it be possible to get a little information on that contract 
such as the vendor, expiration date and contract documents? 

A1. The State of Iowa does not currently have and has never had a Contract for these services 
before.   

Q2. As well, if the information phase goes well does the state have a target date for a full solicitation 
release in the future? 

A2. The State has no target date at this time. 

 

Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum by signing in the space provided below, and return this 
letter with your offer (do not send back separately). 
 
I hereby acknowledge receipt of this addendum. 
 
    
Signature Date 
 
  
Typed or Printed Name 

 
 


